
 

 

  

 

 

16 March 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Easter School 

Last year we ran a very successful Easter School which all pupils really enjoyed.  They particularly 
liked being the only pupils on the school site as well as their progress getting a final boost!  

The Easter School classes will be during the second week of the holidays, running from Monday 
10th April to Thursday 13th April, 10am-2pm. 

The Literacy and Maths teachers will be running a smaller group to help pupils practice the skills 
they will need to focus on when taking their reading and maths tests.   

Please note that students DO NOT need to wear their uniform to come to Easter school. They will 
need to bring a packed lunch with them as the session concludes at 2pm, and if they wish they 
can bring a snack for the ‘half-time’ break, although drinks and biscuits will be provided during the 
morning. 

Please click on the link below to fill in the Google Form giving permission for your child to attend 
by Wednesday 22nd March.  More details will be sent out nearer the time. 

https://goo.gl/forms/XTQFq7M6f4NxiHwm2  

Thank you for your much needed support. 

Yours sincerely 

       

Mrs T McGuire       Mr S Rowland 
Head of Key Stage 2       Head of Year 6 
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